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UNITED WAY OF WEST FLORIDA UNITES ESCAMBIA AND SANTA ROSA COUNTIES 

WITH NEW HEADQUARTERS AND PREPARES FOR CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION 

 
Pensacola, Fla. – November 21, 2023 
 
United Way of West Florida proudly celebrated the opening of its new headquarters on 
Thursday, November 16th, 2023, symbolizing a significant step in the organization’s mission to 
unite and serve the communities of Escambia and Santa Rosa counties. This achievement 
coincides with the anticipation of United Way of West Florida’s upcoming 100th anniversary. 
 
The new headquarters, strategically located to enhance accessibility and engagement, 
symbolizes United Way of West Florida's commitment to uniting and supporting communities 
across Escambia and Santa Rosa counties. As the organization prepares to commemorate its 
100th year of service, this new facility stands as a testament to its enduring dedication to 
creating a lasting impact in the region. In attendance for this evening were the Greater 
Pensacola Chamber of Commerce, Santa Rosa County Chamber of Commerce, Gulf Coast 
Minority Chamber of Commerce, Navarre Beach Area Chamber of Commerce, the Gulf Breeze 
Chamber of Commerce, Cat Country 98.7, United Way of West Florida Board Members, 
sponsors, local non-profits, and community members. 
 
Laura Gilliam, President/ CEO of United Way of West Florida, expressed her enthusiasm for this 
significant development, stating, "The opening of our new headquarters is a testament to the 
collaborative spirit that defines our work. We are thrilled to have a centralized hub from which 
we can continue our mission of empowering individuals and improving lives. As we approach 
our 100th anniversary, we are inspired by the decades of impact and energized to shape an 
even brighter future for our communities." 
 
The upcoming 100th anniversary represents a remarkable milestone for United Way of West 
Florida, highlighting a century of service, partnership, and resilience. The organization looks 
forward to commemorating this achievement by renewing its commitment to addressing the 
most pressing needs in the region and empowering individuals to reach their full potential. 
United Way of West Florida would like to thank our sponsors for their support, as well as The 
Lewis Bear Company, and the Seville Quarter Wine & Gift Shop. 
 
For more information on United Way of West Florida and its initiatives, please visit 
www.uwwf.org. 
 
 

mailto:Stephen.prestesater@uwwf.org


 
### 

 
For media or press inquiries, email Stephen.prestesater@uwwf.org.  

To stay informed about what’s happening with United Way of West Florida, sign up for our newsletter at 
www.uwwf.org/signup, or follow us on social media @UWWFL. Media Gallery and photos available at  

Open House 100th | United Way of West Florida (uwwf.org) 
 

 

United Way of West Florida (UWWF) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that fights for the 
health, education, and financial stability of every citizen in our community. UWWF has operated 
locally for 99 years with a vision of a community United to create better opportunities for all. By 
investing in programs, participating in partnerships, and leveraging resources, UWWF works to 
meet a mission of Uniting our community to improve lives. 
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